
Director of Instruction, Curriculum and Technology  

RRSD Senior Administration Appointment 

 

The RRSD Board of Trustees and Senior Administration Team is pleased 

to announce that Jason Cline has been appointed as the new Director 

of Instruction, Curriculum and Technology effective August 1, 2019. 

Jason is currently Principal at Douglas School. He has early years, 

middle years and senior years education experience in both rural and 

northern communities. 

Jason has a Masters of Education in Administration and has completed 

his Level 1 and Level 2 Administrators Certificate.  

Jason shared that “We are all in education to help students become the 

best they can be, achieve academic excellence and succeed in their 

future roles as citizens of a connected world. We do this through hard 

work, building relationships and showing genuine care for each other.” 

We wish Jason every success as he transitions into his new role. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Wednesday May 15, 2019) 

 


